
CITY OF 
DIVISION OF WATER 

January 4. 2024 

Re: Water availability at 

Attn: 
Department Manager 

Dear Mr. 

Delavan Ave. 

Please be advised that the City of Division of Water has water service available for 
Delavan Ave. as our records snow a 16-inch water main on E Delavan Ave. located 10 

feet North of the North curb, an 8-inch water main on located 20 feet West of 
the West curb, an 8-inch water main on Norfolk Ave. located 3 feet East of the East curb, and a 6-mch 
water main on Norfolk Ave. located 7 to 13 feet East of the West curb. 

An application for Approval of a Backflow Prevention Device must be submitted to the 
Division of Water to ensure this building meets the NYSDOH and City of codes for water 
service when new commercial buildings or renovations to existing buildings are planned. 

Sincerely yours. 

Associate Engineer 


